
 

 

 

 

      

● We would like to welcome new members this year, Brian Adkison,Micheal Lindstrom
Jordan Simone,Robert Steihner and Raymond Suchan.

● We wish you all good luck and safe hunt this year.
● DECEMBER GENERAL MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELED.

See you all in January 7:30pm the last Tuesday of the month.
● We  need to continue to drive our club  membership, please sponsor any interested

candidates, applications are available at the club.
● Friday night trap has been strong. We  are looking for extra help weekly. 
● Attn: 

All club members Friday night work schedule will be on web starting the first of the year
please check when it is your night, and if you can't make it, let Craig know, so we 
can find a replacement

● WNYTL trap dates at our club , January 7thand 14th. Contact Craig on how you can help
● Archery dates here at are club are January 28th and February 18th, Contact Pat on how you
● can help, help is always needed the day prior and the day afterwords.
● We are seeking any club members interested in fund raising to help finish our new pole 

barn.
● Donate some time to the club, there is much to do to keep our grounds and building  

 looking well. Contact your committee chairs to see how you can help.
● If you use the rifle range remember No semi/auto high caliper repetitive shooting 

Please follow the rules. Make sure you sign in at the club house and the rifle range.
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   Happy Holidays everyone . Good luck hunting. Welcome to all new members. Would also like 
to also welcome Ethan Waterman as our  new Treasurer And Dave Procknal as a new board 
member
 
  It is important that the membership of the Society have the knowledge of discussions and events
therefore, it is highly recommended that you be present at the monthly meetings to discuss these
issues and help with solutions.

 Come up to the club  it is a great way to meet other members. Also please consider donating
 time to any and all events.  Meeting is the last Tuesday of every month 7:30pm start.

Hope to see you all there

GC President
Craig

    

  
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
  
 

 

  

Note from the President: 

If you have 
moved or have 
a new contact 

number, 
please 
provide 
updated 

details to 
Board member

Or one of the 
other Officers. 

 If you would like to have this News Letter e-mailed to you . E-mail louschutze@
yahoo.com.
Contact Craig T for your updates to our Web page .Google Glencoeconservation.com 
for your               Latest updates . All news letters are posted on this site                               
         11/23 updated
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